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Mathcounts Club                            
Every Thursdays @ 2:30 pm                  
Room 206 (Bethers)                                    

For 7th and 8th Grade Students 

Everyone is welcome to attend our monthly 
PTSA meeting the last Tuesday of the 

month at noon. We would love your input 
and ideas! You can email Tonya Vander 

Werff at vanderwerff@lawyer.com  if there 
is anything you would like to add to our 

meeting agenda. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Co-ed volleyball will begin the first week of May .  Intramu-

ral Sports are free and fun and open to any CVJH student 

who has a permission slip. Students can arrange their own 

team or be placed on a team. Contact Mr. Lyman in the 

counseling office if you have any questions.  

Every B Tuesday 2:20-3:00 pm                                                                                        
Room 122 (Milburn)                                                                                                     
If you have taken 7th grade CTE                                         
or any of the FACS classes, you                                                
are welcome to join. 

 

MAY 2016 

PRINCIPAL: Wade Lott 

ADDRESS:  655 E 950 N           

Orem, UT 84097 

OFFICE: (801) 610-8130 

ATTENDANCE: (801) 610-8131 

COUNSELING: (801) 610-8132 

FAX: (801) 227-8706 

HOMEPAGE:  

canyonview.alpineschools.org  

CALENDAR OF  

EVENTS 

 

May 3— FCCLA 2:20-3:00 pm 

May 5— 8th/9th Grade Showcase  

May 5,6, & 9— 8th/9th Grade Showcase  

May 9—  8th/9th Grade Showcase  

May 10— Choir Concert Practice  2:20-3:30 

pm  

May 10— FCCLA Awards Banquet 

*Cafeteria 6:00—7:00 pm 

May 11— Choir Concert  6:00—8:00 pm 

May 12— Band Theme Concert 7:00 - 8:30 

pm 

May 13—LIA Awards Banquet *Cafeteria  

6:30—7:30 pm 

May 14— Music in the Park 

May 16-18— 8th Grade Recognition 

Awards 

May 16—20 -  Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 17— 9th Grade Honors Night 6:30 pm 

May 18— Retirement Social  

May 18— Orchestra Concert 6:00- 7:00pm 

May 18 –19 — Textbook check-in & Locker 

Clean-out 

May 19— Media & Textbook  Fines Are Due 

May 20 & 23— 7th Grade Recognition 

Awards 

May 24— 9th Grade College  Tours 

May 25— Yearbook Day 

May 26— Lagoon/Activity Day 

May 27— Last Day  7:45 - 9:15 am   

 

BUY A 
MILKSHAKE! 

Every B– Day 
Wednesday 

ONLY $2 

 

This year's Latinos in Action class has been a combination of excellent 8th and 9th graders who 
have worked together remarkably well and have set a good example for their peers at CVJH of 
leadership, citizenship, academic perseverance and character. Members of the class are: Maria 
Naranjo (President), Melissa Zavala (Historian), Jimena Lopez (Secretary), Manuel Vega (VP 
Service), Lorely Olguin (VP Professionalism), Arturo Benitez (VP Social), Jose Aguayo, Ana 
Ahumada, Eva Aquino, Lizbeth Arias, Thomas Astudillo, Brandon Estrada, Jose Jesus Estrada, 
Taiaopo Feauai, Brian Gonzalez, Judy Hernandez, Javier Lopez, Daniel Mata, Angel Medina, 
Rosa Ochoa, Valerie Rubio, Gabriel Segedi, Samantha Valdes, Chris Valenciano, and Zuleyma 
Valentin. 
All students in this service learning class have been tutoring individual students twice a week 
at Orchard Elementary School, specifically in reading, but also in other subjects as directed by 
their teacher. Additionally, students are doing a minimum of 10 hours of service outside of 
school each term. By the end of this year, most students will have provided more than 100 indi-
vidual hours of service in this community doing such things as helping at the Orem Literacy 
Center and the Post-Acute Care Center. 
For them, one of the highlights of this year was their planning and executing of the school's 
Diversity Week during which the LIAs--with the help of the Student Council--highlighted the 
culture of many different minority groups within our school by providing games and infor-
mation about the cultures during both lunches. Another highlight was their learning of three 
cultural dances from Mexico and performing them on stage at Alpine District's first annual LIA 
ASD Latin American Orem Festival. 
They recently attended the all-day Latinos in Action Leadership Conference at UVU. 
To close out the year, students are planning a banquet to thank their parents and teachers for 
their support throughout these junior high years, and to celebrate their accomplishments. 
It has been a wonderful year. Thank you to all parents, teachers and staff who have supported 
us! 

Administration Message 

Dear Parents, 

As we head into May we want to take a moment to thank all of our families for the support you have given this year. We are so fortunate to have so many supportive parents and 

community members and have thoroughly enjoyed interacting with you this school year.  
 

The year’s end always brings with it a tremendous sense of accomplishment. Of course, we should not forget the tremendous amount of learning which has taken place during the 
year. We appreciate your students and the hard work they put in here at school. We hope that your children have enjoyed their year and are excited to come back next year or 

move on to high school. 
 

As always, many thanks for your continued support of CVJH!  Together, we have the opportunity to positively impact kids and our future!  
 

 
 

 
 

On behalf of the faculty and staff, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a safe and happy summer. 
 
Nathan Bushman, Assistant Principal  

 Welcome back from Spring Break. We hope everyone was safe and had a good week off (April 4-8).   

     Diversity week was April 18-22 and we enjoyed many activities, presentations, and music. Thank you for your participation. We hope you learned more about 
different cultures that surround us and had a good experience.   

     Coming up is Teacher Appreciation Week next month from May 2-5th. Look for more information being announced soon.  

     Another very important event is approaching: The Student Council vs. Yearbook kickball game! Student Council has been preparing through vigorous physical 
and mental training. Through all the work, it will be worth it.  Get ready to lose Yearbook!  

 INTRAMURAL VOLLEYBALL 

 

We are excited to announce the 3rd annual CVJH College Tour Tuesday, 
May 24th. All 9th grade students and some 8th graders will have the op-
portunity to select a college campus to tour. We will have buses taking 
students to BYU, MATC, Snow College, UVU, and U of Utah between 9 
am and 2 pm. There is no cost to students for this trip and we encourage 
all students to attend and start thinking now about college. Look for per-
mission slips to come out in early May. We are in need of 10 to 15 parent 
volunteers to make this trip happen. If you are willing to help, please call 
the counseling office at (801) 610-8132.    

COUNSELING OFFICE 

FAREWELL FALCONS! 
We want to thank the teachers & staff that will be leaving this 

year, we appreciate all you have done throughout the years!  

 Ms. Gedicks                       

 Ms. Warnick                        

 

 Ms. Powell                           

 Ms. Price 

 Ms. Webb 

UPCOMING DATES 

July 2-8 (FCCLA Nationals) 

Fall Leadership (for FCCLA officers) is September 20, 

2016 in Provo 

FCCLA Week will be Feb. 6-10, 2017 

State FCCLA conference will be March 28-29, 2017 

 Ms. Killpack 

 Ms. Brown 

FCCLA is having a Super Tuesday service 
project on May 3. We are collecting 
books for the United Way's "Everyday 
Learners" program (any children's or 
youth book in good condition), to clean 
up and donate to needy children 
throughout Utah County enrolled in this 
great reading program. Please send any 
and all children's books in good condi-
tion to Canyon View, care of FCCLA. 

We are also collecting flannel to make 
receiving blankets for the Welcome Ba-
by program at the United Way. These 
blankets, part of a "New Mother/Baby" 
welcome kit are given to new mothers 
throughout the county who are in need.  
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